
 
CLA Board of Directors  

Meeting Minutes, May 22, 2025 
Attendance: 

Board Members: 
Vern Newby-President

Gary Suppiger-Vice President

Fred Vincent-Past President

Dale Sprecher

Rick Taylor

Kathie McGonigle-Secretary (By Phone)


Members: 
Marie Sprecher


The meeting was called to order at 7:00PM with the Pledge of Allegiance.


Fred moved to approve the April 24,2025 minutes. Gary 2nd the motion. 
All approved.


Treasurers Report-P and L statements are not available.


Membership Report: We now have 70 members and have collected 
$5,105 in Memberships and Donations.


Water Quality Report: None


Curly Leaf/EWM Invasives updates/observations: There will be testing 
this year but no dates have been set.


Lake Host Station Report: Veta McKinney: Veta is Back! It was a slow 
weekend probably due to the weather. Dates were set for the parking lot 
update but the work wasn’t done during the times stated. Most people 
were agreeable but several were upset due to the closure. 




Education Report: Gary reported the Field Day for the Kids was not 
possible this year. Miles has retired and they didn’t have enough staff this 
year. 


Old Business: The new PO Box #335 has been set up at the Sandpoint 
Post Office. This will provide easier access for the Treasurer. 


New Business: Gary talked about the Highway 95 expansion. This 
expansion will be from Dufort-Long Bridge. We would like to get a 
representative to talk with us about that.


The annual meeting is June 26, 2025. Two items will be brought to the 
table for consideration: Establishing the regularly scheduled meetings 
to occur during the months of April trough September. Also, 
increasing the dues to $50 per year.  

Respectfully Submitted, 


Kathie McGonigle

Secretary



